William Anderson

How many times must we go through this? As the first established "National River" we owe it to
current and future generations to protect this historic natural preserve. The Buffalo River is near and
dear to so many within the state as well as out of state and contributes to our state tourism $$ as
well. Beyond that, it is a place where folks can go and escape the increasingly cluttered lives we
live. Why put that all at risk? I plea that you do the right thing and deny the permit to the hog farm
that could potentially destroy the fragile ecosystems that keep the Buffalo River the pristine
sanctuary that it is today. Do it for me. Do it for you. Do it for our children. Do it for our childrens
children. Vote "No" on the hog farm permit. Thank you. -A concerned citizen.



